Anonymous Anonymous

I object to these changes. They need to go through our Legislature and likely have Constitutional
amendments.

I know you want to remove all land uses within 200' of any shoreline. Then it will be all lands in
the State.

The State public servants don't follow the WACs and Statutes right now. Until there is actually
accountability, we need to reduce government power, not give is more, which is what is being
attempted here.

I oppose and think we are on a dangerous precipitous if these rules are adopted. Y our masks will be
off and true intentions made clear.



